
KANSAS LONGARM QUILTERS 

Member Meeting 

October 20, 2018 

 

President – Linda Argo  
VP/Programs – Anita Brozik  
Secretary/Treasurer – Debbie Adams 
Membership – Lori Marceau 
Webmaster – Sondra Davison 
Member at Large – Shirley Prouse 
Hospitality – Jeanne McLemore  
 

 
Instead of our October 2018 Members Meeting, many of our members and friends participated in an all-
day Shop Hop Bus Trip. 
 
 
26 Members and friends participated in our Village Tours Bus Trip.  A good time was had by all.  Fun 
games, prizes, lots of shopping, new friendships and memories were enjoyed.  Places visited were: 
 Severy 
 Pawhuska 
 Bartlesville 
 Ponca City 
 Wellington. 
 
 
 


